
 

 

 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

Etheridge Shire Council wishes to 
advise 

 
  

Georgetown Aerodrome will be closed on Tuesday 
28th March 2023, due to reseal works. 

 
 

Council apologies for any inconvenience this may 
cause.   

 
 
 

 
If you have any questions please contact Council on 

(07) 4079 9090 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Ken Timms       Etheridge Shire Council 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER    PO Box 12 
GEORGETOWN QLD 4871 

 


